
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

As a reminder, some of our staff and students struggle with allergies, some being severe. Please 

help us by discouraging your child from bringing and using scented sprays at school. These 

include spray deodorants, perfumes, and colognes.  

 

We also need help from our car rider line parents. Haynes Inman School for special needs 

students now releases closer to the same time as our school. This means that many of their buses 

are trying to leave as our car rider line is backing up. Please help by leaving space at their 

school’s entrance so that their buses are able to pull out while you are waiting to pick up your 

child. This will be a tremendous help to Haynes Inman and will be much appreciated.  

 

We are nearing the deadline for seventh grade students to provide documentation of receiving 

MCV and Tdap vaccines. If you have not done so already, please make plans to address this so 

that your child does not miss school. There are several mobile clinics available as well. If you 

have questions about the clinics, please contact the school office.  

 

Our Fall Book Fair will kick off this coming Friday. Parents will have an opportunity to visit the 

fair during our annual Fall Literacy Night on October 3rd. There will be opportunities to learn 

more about the curriculum and attend interesting sessions with staff and community partners. We 

hope to see you all there.  

 

Our girls’ volleyball team and boys’ soccer team will play on Thursday at home against 

Southwest Middle. The football team and cheerleaders will be in action on Tuesday at Eastern 

Middle.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


